CLUB INFORMATION
FUTURE MEETINGS:
All meetings held at Circle B
Rec Center in Cedarburg
BOARD of DIRECTORS
6:30pm May 14, 2009
6:00pm June 4, 2009
SPECIAL CLUB MEETING
7:00pm May 14, 2009

CLUB OFFICERS
President: Dan Burback *

Vice President: Dave Pom
Secretary: Mike Brown *
Treasurer: Patty Kison

(* re-elected to 2-year term)
BOARD MEMBERS

Chris Habich

Denny Kison

Kathy Kison

Mark Gall

Chris Bumpke

TRAIL MASTER
Randy Kison

Editor: Dan Burback

Publisher: Mike Mueller

Distribution: Denny & Kathy
Kison

Send all items for the B&B

Newsletter to:
Dan Burback

email: rockonsister@charter.net

Monticello Sno-Mobile Club, Inc.
P.O.Box 717

Cedarburg, WI 53012
www.monticellosnomobileclub.or

B&B NEWSLETTER

MAY 2009 VOLUME 42 ISSUE9

SPECIAL CLUB MEETING
THURSDAY, MAY 14, 2009
7PM @ CIRCLE B
RECREATION

Purpose: Discuss findings of our committee formed in April to
investigate the replacement of the cleats.
Action: Need to discuss and pursue one of the following

options while time is on our side. Please come to the
meeting and give us your input. Remember, this is
your Club and your opinion counts.

Can’t make the meeting? No problem; please email one of the

following:
Dan Burback: garagemahal@charter.net
Dave Pom: dpom@sbcglobal.net
OPTION 1: 96 New Cleats approximately $7000
250+ volunteer hours to install new cleats
and go thru belting and bearings.
OPTION 2: Sell or Trade-In our Tucker and purchase

newer model with rubber tracks and diesel
engine. Finance approximately $30k to $50k
Board is looking into financing for five years.
Fuel savings of 75% versus gasoline.

We do need the members of the committee reviewing our Tucker
as well as the Sno-Chief’s Tucker to be present at this meeting
for their views as well as their commitment to working on our
Tucker if our Club decides to go with Option 1. Make plans to
attend this meeting. Thanks for your input in advance.
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